
MEMORANDUM
TO: Board of Education
THRU: Dr. Mike Dominguez, Superintendent
FROM: Colleen Drees, Chief Financial Officer
DAT E: January 8th, 2024
RE: Boundary Study – Enrollment Analysis - RSP

ISSUE:
The Board of Education is asked to receive a presentation from RSP on our Boundary Study.

BACKGROUND:
RSP will be presenting on the boundary study and provide an analysis of our student 
population then the board will need to vote to identify the top three priorities for the 
Boundary Study. These top three priorities will then be utilized by District Site Council to 
make recommendations to the board at the April 15th board meeting. The draft 
presentation is attached.

ALTERNATIVES:
No other alternatives applicable.

RECOMMENDATION:
   Not Applicable

FISCAL NOTE:
No Fiscal impact.

ATTACHMENTS:
  RSP Presentation 1.8.24


